
April 13, 2021 @ IHOP 

Luena stopped by to give us a flower basket sales total. 466 baskets! This is amazing. 
Should be about $5000 in profits. 
Delivery still planned for April 30th. We’ll reach out to those families when the nursery 
gives us a time. We did have several basket sales come into the booster club email 
(54), and we will need help distributing those baskets. Delivery day, Luena is at work 
until 1pm. Will need help with pick up at Cedar Heights. 
  
Senior Night. Thursday. April 15th. Last game of the season. 
Wood sign and balloons for photo op before walking through the tunnel. 
Shannon picking up rose for moms. 
  
Banquet. April 26th 7pm KL Gym 
Dessert banquet 
  
We need a new secretary: 
Melissa Braaflat – Secretary 
Karen motioned; Vanessa 2nd; Approved 
  
Spring Ball – Earliest this can start is June 28th. 
Are allowed training 2 weeks after season 2 sports start. 
Coach will set up a Speed – Strength – and Conditioning session for those not in a 
season 2/3 sport. 
  
Team Camp – discuss in May 
New Uniforms – discuss in May 
  
May Meeting – Tuesday, May 11, 7pm Beck’s Patio. 
 

Tara Owens 


